
SYNOPSIS 
 

Audited Consolidated Financial 
Statements  

 

 
At a meeting of the Audit Committee held on Monday, September 9, 2024, Cindy 
Costin-Fury of McIsaac Darragh Inc. and the Town’s Director of Finance, Sarah Wilson, 
presented the Town of Amherst Consolidated Financial Statements for the fiscal year 
ended March 31, 2024.  The statements were audited by the McIsaac Darragh Inc.  
Cindy Costin-Fury also reviewed the management and audit findings letters at that 
meeting.  
 
The Audit Committee passed a motion recommending that Council approve the Town of 
Amherst Consolidated Financial Statements for the year ended March 31, 2024 which 
have been audited by McIsaac Darragh Inc. 

 
 
MOTION:  
That Council accept the recommendation of the Audit Committee and 
approve the Town of Amherst Consolidated Financial Statements for 
the year ended March 31, 2024, which have been audited by the firm 
McIsaac Darragh Inc. 
 


